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Thank you again to everyone who ordered Pies.  Our council made the Blueberry and Cherry with another
council and we were told we made over 1900 pies in 5 hours.  Also thank you to everyone who came to
the Spaghetti Dinner for Flat River Right to Life.  This is just another way we show we’re committed to
respecting God’s gift to us.

As we shift to the fish frys moving to our council and St. Charles,  (Please join us Friday the 28th 5-7pm)
I’ve started to reflect on Lent thus far.  I would imagine I’m not alone in that I haven’t made quite as much
progress on my Lenten goal as I would like. Thankfully there is still a lot of time left if we focus on it
right away.

On a more positive note: We’ve had 4 men of the parish now answer the call to join our order and our
council this Lenten season and we’ll be excited to host another exemplification again soon.  We’ve also
been very grateful for the interest and participation we’ve seen in Cor.  For any men looking to grow in
their prayer life with other men of the Parish it’s worth checking out.  The 2nd meeting was this weekend
and our next one will be in April.  We hope to see you there.
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